
U.T. ADMINISTRATION OF DAMAN & DIU

OFFICE OF THE COMMISSIONER OF EXCISE

DAMAN.

No.I:XC-ADM/1:51/ORAL/-INT/2011/3,6Z_ Dated :- 5/8/2011.

PRESS NOTE

Due to some administrative reasons, the oral interview for

the post of Excise Sub-Inspectors scheduled to be held on 11 0,

August, 2011 at 11.30 a.m. in the chamber of the Development

Commissioner, Secretariat,. Daman, is hereby postponed and the

next date of oral interview will be intimated later on.

Asstt . Commissioner of Excise,
Daman.

Copy to:- I.The Field Publicity Officer, Daman for publishing the same
in the local newspapers, Daman & Diu.

. 2. The D.I.O., NIC, Daman , for uploading the same in the
website.


	page 1

